
This year we will also be holding a book fair after each
session of the Kindergarten orientation in our library! Feel

free to stop by after your session to shop for some books for
your bear cub.  Please note that for the book fair we are

only able to accept CARD payments, NO CASH.    

Kindergarten Orientation!Kindergarten Orientation!
PVE will be holding our Kindergarten Orientation on August 21st
from 4:30-6:30. We will be splitting our 16 kindergarten rooms

into two sessions (4:30-5:30 and 5:30-6:30).
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Kindergarten students and parents will get to meet their teachers, the
Principal, and Assistant Principal as well as see their classrooms for the

upcoming 2025-2026 school year! Each student will also get the
opportunity to take a short ride on a school bus. We ask that due to
occupancy constraints on buses, only one parent/guardian joins each

student on the bus for the ride.
We will also have a few of our staff members here to answer questions

and help families navigate getting our future bears ready for the
super exciting adventure of Kindergarten. We can’t wait to meet you

all!


